
Little Saigon 35th Anniversary Committee  
    9141 Bolsa Ave., Suite 303 Westminster, CA 92683 Tel.:(714)891-1901 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Donors: 
 
I am writing to inform you about an important event in the history of our community, the Little Saigon 
35th Anniversary.  We are planning a community event to celebrate this important milestone on June 
10, 2023. The purpose of this event is to recognize the importance of Little Saigon and the many 
contributions made by Vietnamese Americans to our community.   
 

I am are writing today to ask you to be a sponsor for this event and hope I can count on your support. 
Through your sponsorship, you will receive excellent exposure and the opportunity to empower and 
network with community leaders, elected officials and event partners.  We are currently looking for 
sponsors at the $5,000, $3,000, $2,000 and $1,000; however, no contribution is too small.  Please see 
the Sponsorship level sheet for more details. 
 

If you are interested in supporting the celebration of Little Saigon 35th Anniversary, checks should be 
addressed to "Little Saigon 35th Anniversary Committee" under the Little Saigon Westminster Tet 
Parade, a Non-Profit Organization, Tax ID # for the 501 (c) (3) is 83-4708370.  Please send contributions 
to the following address: 
 

  Little Saigon 35th Anniversary Committee 

    9141 Bolsa Ave., Suite 303  
   Westminster, CA 92683 

 
I hope we will be able to include your company as a sponsor of this important event. Your involvement 
will be very valuable and will help ensure the Little Saigon 35th Anniversary is a positive and productive 
experience for community. 
 

I would be happy to meet with you personally or talk to you directly about your involvement.  If you 
need any additional information or have any questions, please contact Cuong Bui at (714) 331-5997. 
 

Thank you in advance for your support. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
              
Cuong Bui, 
Marketing Director for the Little Saigon 35th Anniversary Committee.                         
 


